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Townsend, Erle

From: Burke, Ruth A

Sent: Friday, December 29, 2023 8:18 AM

To: Cayting, Lynne A; Townsend, Erle

Subject: Fwd: 127a electric vehicle mandate

 

 

Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone 

Get Outlook for Android 

From: Kevin Gifford <kevincgifford@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Friday, December 29, 2023 8:13:32 AM 

To: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 

Subject: 127a electric vehicle mandate  

  

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello,  

I oppose any and all mandates involving taking citizens right to choose which vehicle(s) they are allowed to purchase.  I 

see some legislation restricting/eliminating some type of vehicles. 

I have worked in the electrical and maintenance fields for over 45 years and see nothing beneficial coming out of electric 

vehicles. 

Eagards, 

Kevin Gifford 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


